
 

4th-5th JULY, 2024 

Carmel Treasures Retreat: A Journey of Values and Identity 

On the 4th and 5th of July 2024, the students of Class 10 of Apostolic Carmel 

High School participated in the Carmel Treasures retreat. The retreat was 

designed to help students deepen their understanding of their identity, their 

relationship with God, and their connections with those around them. Through 

interactive sessions, the students were encouraged to recognize that their 

choices are a reflection of the values they hold, emphasizing the idea that values 

are caught, not just taught. 

Teachers used engaging visual aids, stories, songs, and dances to inspire and 

uplift the students. A special moment was when the Carmel treasure box was 

opened, revealing reflections and commitments from the students to lead value-

driven lives. The retreat concluded in an atmosphere of joy and peace, with a 

closing prayer, leaving the students with the empowering realization that they 

hold the key to making positive changes in their lives and the world. 

 

 


